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I am writing in Support of HB 3086  

 

Finally a step in the right direction for Oregon Fish and Wildlife. With a redistribution 

of commissioners that better know and want what's right for Oregon. Regional 

representation for conservation, people that spend the money and want what's better 

for our wildlife.  

 

The river basin management areas would give the Commission better geographical 

representation from around the state, making it a better model for wildlife 

management. 

  

 

Please make this happen! 

 

Thank you for your time!  


